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December 12, 1913 
 
To The Board of Supervisors of Stafford and Prince William Counties 
 The undersigned commissioners appointed to advertise for construction of a thirty foot 
span steel bridge across Chappawamsic Creek, on the Telegraph Road, between the Counties of 
Stafford and Prince William, according to plans and specifications furnished us by the State 
Highway Commissioners, beg to make the following report: That often giving due notice, we 
received three bids. One from The Virginia Bridge and Iron Company for $2284.00 for bridge 
complete. One from John R. Tillett for $395.00 for bridge complete less the abutments, and one 
from George Muddiman for the abutments for $760.00:  We recommend that Mr. Tillett and Mr. 
Muddiman’s bids be accepted. 
Respectfully Submitted 
 W. G. Sneed  - Chairman Stafford Co. Com. 
 C. A. Bailey - Chairman Prince William Co. Com. 
 


